
Region 4
Project # Cooperator Access Project Type(s)
County(s): Project Expiration Acres Project Acres

7266 Ryan Mcinerney
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Teton 3/31/2028 321

7267 Roger Debruycker
CRP Add-On 

Lease

Choteau 3/31/2028 77

7270 John Schrader
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Teton 3/31/2033 242

7332 Twin Hills Colony
Habitat 

Management 
Lease

Chouteau 3/31/2029 225

7334
FWP Freezout 

Lake WMA

Nesting Cover, 
Grain Food 

Plot(s)
Teton 3/31/2026 39

7433 Peggy Toeckes
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Cascade 3/31/2030 71

7434 Dean Neuman
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Cascade 3/31/2031 234

7435 Dean Neuman
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Cascade 3/31/2035 247

7436
Coathanger Cattle 

Company
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Petroleum 3/31/2032 142

7438 Neal Woldstad
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Teton 3/31/2032 640

7439 Linda Ecklund
CRP Add-On 

Lease

Fergus 3/31/2032 240

7442 Helen Leck
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Toole 3/31/2033 475

7443 Helen Leck
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Toole 3/31/2035 314

Method for Obtaining Permission

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #35; 
Chouteau County. Type I.

435

3,000

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

242

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #59; 
Chouteau County. Type I.

1,020

WMA is open for Public hunting, boundaries are 
signed. Refer to current hunting regulations for 

hunting and weapons restriction.
11,333

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

557

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

993

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

993

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

162

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

2,284

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #4; 
Fergus County. Type II.

1,932

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

787

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

314



Region 4
Project # Cooperator Access Project Type(s)
County(s): Project Expiration Acres Project Acres

7451 William Vischer
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Choteau 3/31/2027 255

7452 Haniel Inc
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Toole 3/31/2033 79

7471 Bruce Maurer
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Cascade 3/31/2033 640

7473 Ruby Bussell 
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Toole 3/31/2032 320

7474 Micheal Konen
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Teton 3/31/2031 53

7475 Micheal Konen
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Teton 3/31/2033 22

7478 Ryan Pfeifle
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Teton 3/31/2027 242

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

159

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

239

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

817

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

79

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

1,517

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

956

Method for Obtaining Permission

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

255



Region 6
Project # Cooperator Access Project Type(s)
County(s): Project Expiration Acres Project Acres

7284 Vyrion Larsen
Habitat 

Management 
Lease

Sheridan 3/31/2027 48

7286 Tom Jorgenson
Grain Stubble 
Management

Sheridan 3/31/2025 560

7290
Haga-Shipstead 

Inc

Habitat 
Management 

Lease

Daniels 3/31/2029 148

7291 Brian Hagan
Habitat 

Management 
Lease

Daniels 3/31/2029 57

7371 Richard Viste
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Chouteau 3/31/2034 552

7372
Cory & Michelle 

Danreuther
CRP Add-On 

Lease

Chouteau 3/31/2034 425

7373
Dandi Acres/Eric 

Bate
CRP Add-On 

Lease

Chouteau 3/31/2034
62

7374
Dandi Acres/John 

Tiege CRP Add-On 
Lease

Chouteau 3/31/2034
219

7375 Dandi Acres
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Chouteau 3/31/2034 640

7376
Bessette Ranch 

Company
CRP Add-On 

Lease

Chouteau 3/31/2034 113

7377 Calvin  Danreuther
CRP Add-On 

Lease
Chouteau 3/31/2034 160

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #190; 
Chouteau County. Type I.

160

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

160

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #190; 
Chouteau County. Type I.

63

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #190; 
Chouteau County. Type I.

320

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

680

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #195; 
Daniels County. Type I.

320

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

817

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #190; 
Chouteau County. Type I.

664

Method for Obtaining Permission

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

320

By phone; during the hours of 7:00 am to 7:00 pm; 
on any day of the week; at phone number 406-

483-5362.
560

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #195; 
Daniels County. Type I.

1,240



Region 6
Project # Cooperator Access Project Type(s)
County(s): Project Expiration Acres Project Acres

7378
Danreuther 

Heritage/Dandi 
Acres

CRP Add-On 
Lease

Chouteau 3/31/2034 625

7379
Danreuther 

Heritage/Dandi 
Acres

CRP Add-On 
Lease

Chouteau 3/31/2034 156

7380
Vielleux Family 

Trust
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2034 228

7381 Murl Williams
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2030 525

7382 Gordon Stoner
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2031 181

7383 Jay & Leif Larsen
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2030 176

7384
Jay & Logan 

Larsen
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2030 56

7385 Leroux Farms
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2033 452

7386 Ray Ramberg
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2034 198

7388 William Lord
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2033 111

7389 Alice Eliason
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2027 27

7393 M&B Farms Inc
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2034 146

7397 Linda Ecklund
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2034 302

7398
Darryl G. Meyer 

Trust
CRP Add-On 

Lease
3/31/2034 316

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

320

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

320

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

160

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

240

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

640

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

80

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

551

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

198

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

640

Method for Obtaining Permission

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

1,027

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

480

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

160

Permission is handled through the Block 
Management Program.  Refer to the Block 

Management Hunting Access Guide: BMA #190; 
238

Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

800



Region 7
Project # Cooperator Access Project Type(s)
County(s): Project Expiration Acres Project Acres

7306 Glenn Rapp
Habitat 

Management 
Lease

Dawson 3/31/2027 91

320
Walk-in game bird hunting allowed with no 
further permission required.  Areas signed.

Method for Obtaining Permission
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